
From: patrick dallas
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: EC Farms Permit #3540-7
Date: Friday, April 08, 2016 3:01:35 PM

Hi,
I OPPOSE EC Farms' request for approval from ADEQ to accept swine waste from C&H and apply up to 6.5
million gallons per year to approximately 600 acres, some of which is in the Little Buffalo watershed, at the head
of Shop Creek and at the head of the East Fork of the Little Buffalo, above Murray.
Thanks,
-- 
pd
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